Chris O'Brien

From: Thomas Bozzi <thomasrbozzi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 7:45 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Proposed state tax on boats

Committee members,

| am strongly Against the proposed state tax on boats. We have a vibrant boating industry in this state. Local boaters
purchase, service, and dock their boats contributing to the state's economy. Many residents from Massachusetts keep
their boats here and also contribute to our economy.

Why would we stifle that by adding a state tax? We would have diminishing returns after it was imposed.

Thank you
Tom Bozzi
Cranston resident and life long boat owner.



